From: PycnaHa KopeubKa _

Sent: mardi, 9 juillet 2024 14:51
To: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>

Cc: BuKkTopua Knpeesa ; ECE-Aarhus-Compliance
<aarhus.compliance@un.org>; katrin-luchk

Subject: Decision VII/8r (Ukraine)

Dear Fiona,

In accordance of our obligations under the Decision VII/8r (Ukraine) adopted by the
Meeting of the Parties to the Aarhus Convention (MoP 2021), we sent to Secretariat the First
Progress Report on implementation the Decision.

Kind regards,

Ruslana Koretska





